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The budget includes $723 million to eliminate the gap between the minimum and maximum
foundation allowance by setting both at $8,700 per pupil, an increase of $589 per pupil from the
current year minimum amount, and an increase of $171 per pupil from the current year target
amount. In addition, intermediate school districts receive a 4% operational funding increase.

  

Of note to libraries: In further reading, the School Aid budget also includes an allocated
amount not to exceed $1M for competitive grants to eligible school districts that have
established innovative community libraries and meet all of the following criteria. (a) The library
provides for the engagement and connection of readers. (b) The library provides for resources
that are used to further reading skills. (c) The library provides for the involvement of community
volunteers and donations.

  

An eligible school district may partner with an existing library to provide an innovative
community library and doesn’t necessarily need to be in a physical building.

  

To receive funding, an eligible district must apply for the funding to the department’s innovation
council not later than March 15, 2022. The department’s innovation council must develop an
application process and will award up to 20 grants based on the following criteria, by no later
than July 15, 2022: (a) How the innovative community library has addressed early childhood
literacy gaps. (b) How community partners of the innovative community library have engaged in
addressing literacy gaps. (c) How the innovative community library has connected different
readers together. (d) How the innovative community library will promote its approach to other
districts or communities in addressing early literacy gaps.

  

We will continue to watch and share details with you on this specific section of the School Aid
Budget as more becomes known.
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